
Salisbury University Faculty Senate’s Resolution to Recognize 

James S. McCallops 

The Salisbury University Faculty Senate recognizes James S. 

McCallops for his extraordinary service to the university, particularly in his 

roles on the Faculty Senate and on Senate Committees. He served as a 

Faculty Senator for five of the seven years he was on our faculty, serving as 

vice president in 2001.  As a member of the Academic Polices committee 

from 1997-2001, he served as chair from 1999-2001. A member of the 

University Curriculum Committee from 2002-2004, he served as chair in 

2001-2002. While serving on the Student Affairs Committee from 1998-

2002,  Jim was instrumental in bringing to our campus the Horizons 

Program, which he directed from 1999-2004. As director, he personally 

trained hundreds of faculty and staff to be more sensitive to student concerns 

regarding sexual orientation.   

His other committee work is too varied to list here, but his efforts 

were largely responsible for the addition of the Women’s Studies/Gender 

Studies Major to our curriculum.  He was frequently tapped to serve on 

crucial search committees, including those for the positions of provost and 

of Special Assistant to the President on Diversity Issues.   



The Salisbury University Faculty Senate hails Jim’s accomplishments 

and conveys its heartfelt appreciation and sympathy to his family. We will 

miss him as we continue to benefit from his contributions to our community. 

 

 


